



Notice to Residents

November 18, 2016



Security System Update

The new security locks have been installed on the clubhouse, pool gates, ECR gate and the tennis court.

Unfortunately, there is a 'bug' in the

programming system which prevents us from loading the FOB ID's into the locks, so the FOB's don't work.

FOR THE TIME BEING, if you need to access the clubhouse or pool, you can use this code in the keypad on the lock:

'123456'

Once we have fixed the 'bug' you will need to use your fob to open the locks.